
O3b Limited  
900 17th Street, NW 
Suite 300 
Washington, DC 20006 
 
www.o3bnetworks.com 

 
December 15, 2014 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

Marlene H. Dortch 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, SW 
Room TW-A325 
Washington, D.C. 20554 

Attn: Satellite Division, International Bureau 

Re:  Updated FCC Form 312, Schedule B Point of Contact Information 
SES-LIC-20130124-00089 (call sign  E130021)    
 

Dear Ms. Dortch: 

On June 20, 2013, the FCC granted the above-referenced application submitted by O3b 
Limited (“O3b”) for new authority to operate a gateway earth station in Vernon, Texas.  On 
its FCC Form 312, Schedule B, O3b provided point of contact information.   

O3b hereby notifies the FCC of updated point of contact information for its earth station 
operations, corresponding to Questions E2 and E6 of the Schedule B: 

Contact Name:    Network Operations Center Manager 

Phone Number:  703-366-1500 

Email Address:  o3bnoc@o3bnetworks.com 

Please direct any questions to the undersigned. 

Sincerely, 

     /s/ Suzanne Malloy   

Suzanne Malloy 
Vice-President, Regulatory Affairs 
O3b Limited 
+1 202-813-4026 
suzanne.malloy@o3bnetworks.com 
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